

## FREE DROP-OFF DAY POSTPONED INDEFINITELY

Dear Residents,

RSC8 Solid Waste is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for guests, customers, and employees at our Regional Waste Management Facility. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic we have decided to postpone the Fall Free Drop-Off Day. This postponement is necessary to promote social distancing and protect our employees and the public.

At this time, we do not have a rescheduled date for this event. Please follow us on Facebook (Regional Service Commission 8) or our website (<a href="www.rsc8.ca">www.rsc8.ca</a>) for the most up to date information on our programs and events.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this time.

Sincerely,

**RSC8 Solid Waste**